KOMYHAJIbHE HEKOMEPIIMHE M ATIPUEMCTBO
» TEPHOITIJIbCbKA MICBKA KOMVYHAJIbHA JIIKAPHA
INBUIKOI JIOTIOMOT'H! ”

E-mail: tmkl@ukr.net
N 22577 .
Big« Z3 » 02 2022 p.

' Grzegorz Pradzynski
President of the Management Board, Polish Chamber of Insurance

Dear Grzegorz Pradzynski

Acting as a Head of Ternopil Municipal hospital of emergency medicine and Head of Surgery
Department of Ternopil Municipal hospital | of emergency medicine we want to express our
appreciation to you, your colleagues and partners for humanitarian help that conveyed in Ternopil
(Ukraine) 23.03.2022. We cannot thank you énough for your support. It’s an amazing feeling to
have been fortunate enough to obtain tangible support from your society.

Thank You, because, with these medical supplies and basic sanitary aids, we will embark on a
journey for independence! :

If you need more information, please don’t hesitate to disturb me. My phone number is +380 67 208
6943.

Kind regards

MD Yaroslav Chaikivsky, Head of Ternopil Municipal hospital of emergency medicine
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